
Enrollment Confirmation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

We are pleased to confirm the enrollment of your child, [Child's Name], in the Bilingual 

Education Program for the academic year [Insert Year]. 

Your child's enrollment is an important step towards ensuring they receive a comprehensive 

education in both [Language 1] and [Language 2]. Our program is designed to promote bilingual 

proficiency and cultural awareness, providing a rich learning environment. 

Please find the details of the program below: 

• Program Start Date: [Insert Start Date] 

• Location: [Insert Program Location] 

• Program Hours: [Insert Program Hours] 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, do not hesitate to reach out to us at [Insert 

Contact Information]. 

We look forward to a successful year ahead! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School/Organization Name] 


